DiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

P

<=

December 7y 1962

Manufacturers Hanover Trust Company
350 Park Avenue
New York 22, N.Y.

Attne Mr. ¥, G. Rabe
Dear Mr. Babs:

We have received your inquiry about oil production jro= the R & 6
Drilling Company #41 Hammond well, which 13 located in the Blanco
Mesquverde Pool, San Juan County, New Mexico. I hgve referred to the
New Hexico 0il and Gas Engineering Committes annual report, which is
compiled jrom Commigsion records and 7ind that the 19€1 production was
148 barrels and the 1961 production was 248 barrels. Their records
indicate that the well nas produced no 0il in 1962.

In checking their 1959 report I have discovered what I believe to

de an error, as produntion in excess of 800C barrels was indicated
Jor a one-month period, with no production ghoun for the dalance

of the year. I am, therefore, Sforumarding your request to our Santa Fe
Office in order that they may determine from the Operator’s production
report forms On file what the correct production uwus in 1959.

If we can be 0f aily Sfurther help in the matter, please contact us.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAe ks

cet Mr. Ralph Trujillo
0cC, Santa Fe, Nevw Maxico






